
Dear Parents, 
 
*Greetings from Blossom Public School & Jr. College (New)!!!* 

 
 
We are delighted to invite you to our upcoming Open Day at *BLOSSOM PUBLIC 
SCHOOL & JR. COLLEGE (NEW),* scheduled for *22/12/2023 & 23/12/2023* These 
days provide a wonderful opportunity for you to experience firsthand the engaging and 
enriching environment in which your children learn and grow. 
 
*During Open Day, you will have the chance to:* 
 
*- Visit classrooms and see your child's academic progress.* 
 
*- Interact with teachers and gain insights into our teaching methodologies & your 
Ward's academic progress.* 
 
*- Explore the various extracurricular activities and facilities available.* 
 
*- Learn more about upcoming school events and initiatives.* 
 

We encourage your active participation as we believe that your involvement plays a 
crucial role in your child's educational journey.  
 

The schedule & slots for the days are shared herewith,  
*22/12/2023, FRIDAY- CLASS - 1 ,2 3 & CLASS - 7, 8, 9* 
 
*23/12/2023, SATURDAY - CLASS - 4 , 5 , 6 & CLASS 10 , 11 , 12* and we look 
forward to welcoming you to our school. 
 

Should you have any questions or specific areas of interest you'd like to explore, 
please feel free to let us know. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Vandana Kharat  
Principal 
 

 

 



 

 


